
Progress Update – Scrutiny Review of Corporate Consultation 

Number Recommendation Responsibility Anticipated 
Completion 
Date/ 
Completion 
Date 

Evidence of Progress – 
27/07/09 

Assessment 
of progress 
(Categories 
1-4) 

Evidence of Progress - 
19/01/10 

Assessment 
of progress 
(Categories 
1-4) 

7 That all Members 
be asked for 
feedback on 
consultation 
activity annually. 

Senior Policy 
and Projects 
Manager  / 
Research and 
Consultation 
Manager / 
POG 

March 2008 
then 
annually 

Results of the Member 
questionnaire will be 
considered as part of 
the EIT review of 
communication, 
consultation and 
involvement. 

1 Achieved   
A questionnaire was 
sent out to members 
seeking their views on 
how both the Council 
and the LSP consulted 
and how members were 
kept informed of any 
consultation exercises 
underway and the 
results from 
consultation exercises.  
Results were  positive 
from this consultation 
but suggestions were 
made for 
improvements.  These 
suggestions along with  
suggestions made 
through  consultation 
undertaken as part of 
the EIT Review of 
Communication, 
Consultation and 
Engagement will be 
used to inform how the 
consultation elements  
of the 
recommendations from 
the EIT review are 
implemented. 

  
1 Achieved.  

 


